
Please find the second sample of photographs that were previously mentioned. The photographs remain my 

property and may only be used for the purpose of the Representation to New Local Plan Modificiations. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Nick Corcoran.  



 



 

 



 



 

 

 



 



 

 

 



 



 

 

 



 



 

 

 



 



 

 

 



 



 

 

 



 



 


